
Thursday 19th September

Three Weeks In Meeting



 

Our School Vision

At Sidlesham Primary School, our vision is to 
nurture a community of  kind, happy, and 

successful pupils, where every child is valued and 
supported to reach their full potential. 

Sidlesham is a place where every child is 
empowered to thrive academically, socially, and 

emotionally, preparing them to be confident, 
compassionate, and capable individuals who 

contribute positively to the world.



Welcome to Penguins! Year 4/5

Mrs Connor
Teacher

Mrs Dack
Teacher - Fridays

Mr Pledger
Teaching 
Assistant





Curriculum



Trips

Butser Hill - 6th November



Homework

Space at the bottom for any 
Bonus work e.g. Num bots







Uniform Uniform List
•Grey pinafore dress, skirt or 
smart, grey tailored trousers or 
shorts, no leggings

•White polo shirt

•Blue sweater or cardigan with 
school crest

•White or grey socks, or grey tights

•Black shoes, not boots or trainers 
of  any type

•Blue and white check or striped 
dress for summer wear

•Book bag with school crest

PE Kit 
•PE top with school crest 

•PE shorts 

•White socks 

•Black plimsolls 

•Black or plain trainers 
for outdoor PE (optional) 

•3/4 zip top with school crest 
and navy tracksuit bottoms 
can be worn to school 
on PE days 



Hair and jewelry
Jewellery

The only jewellery items allowed in school are small gold or silver ear 
studs, and watches which must always be removed (or taped over, and 
tape to be sent in) for physical activities including swimming.

Hair

Children are expected to tie back their hair if  it is shoulder length or 
longer; this applies to both girls and boys. They may use black, grey or 
blue, or blue and white check hair bands / ribbons / slides.  

Extreme hairstyles are not allowed and please avoid large bows and hair 
bands etc.

Hair should be natural colours only – no bright dyes.



Clubs



Supporting 
your child 
at home



Extra Support

Mrs Harwood
SENCO and DDSL
senco@sidleshamprimaryschool.co.uk

Mrs Koiston
Headteacher and DSL
head@sidleshamprimaryschool.co.uk

Mr Blake-Lobb
Deputy Headteacher and DDSL
jblakelobb@sidleshamprimaryschool.co.uk


